

SECURITY COUNCIL



Distr. GENERAL

8/5576 4 March 1964

ORIGINAL: ENGLISH

LETTER DATED 4 MARCH 1964 FROM THE PERMANENT REPRESENTATIVE OF PAKISTAN TO THE UNITED NATIONS ADDRESSED TO THE PRESIDENT OF THE SECURITY COUNCIL

It will be recalled that at the 1093rd meeting of the Security Council held on 17 February 1964, the Foreign Minister of Pakistan requested the Council to grant a few days' postponement of the discussion on Kashmir to enable him to have consultations with the Covernment. My Government is grateful that an adjournment for limited time was granted by the Council.

Under instructions from my Government, I have the honour to request you to convene a meeting of the Security Council as soon as possible to resume its consideration of the Indo-Pakistan question.

(<u>Bigned</u>) (Syed Amjad Ali)
Permanent Representative of Pakistan
to the United Nations

